
MVSUA General Membership Minutes 
February 19th 2017 

4:05pm Corvallis High School 
Room 204 

 
Members in Attendance:  
 
Keet Dailey, Alex Johnson, Derrik Huey, Andrew Struthers, Rylan Owen, Mike Wyse, Steve Shields, Ed 
Trudell, Jay Thatcher, Gerry Edtl, Chris Cooper, Joel Getsfrid, Ralph Gotta, Bob Briana, Aaron Seifer, Jim 
Postell, Jim Luebke, Lonnie Koroush, Jamie Dailey, Katrina Gerger, Eric McMullin, Staci Brown, Jerry 
Couzin, Hank LaVigne, David Albanese and Sheryl Woodward 
 
All attendance records are updated after every meeting on the website.  
 
Introductions: 
 
The board and members introduced themselves with their years of experience. 
 
President: 
 
Welcomed and discussed agendas and expectations of please stop having more than one conversation 
at a time this year.  
 
Treasurers Report: 
 
Dues this will start to be collected next week. At this time we are holding off on the dues collection as 
the board has to reconsider the fees due to the actual cost of running the association. 
 
$92.95 in General Checking 
$210.35 Fee Distribution Account 
$8,748.08 Savings 
 
Commissioners Report: 
 
Keet has informed the membership regarding individuals not coming back. With that being announced 
those individuals did a lot of games for us last year. We will need people to start recruiting or open up 
their schedule as much as possible to get games covered. 
 
The season starts March 13th and ends Regular Season March 16th  
 
Please sign up and take the test! Keet will remove you from the schedule if you have not taken the test 
by Saturday. With that he informed members if you need help just ask! Board members and Keet are 
always open to talk about the test and helping new members. Just remember when asking for help have 
the rule book available and willing to discuss the answers. 
 
Central youth league will be paying us $65 for their games this is great for new umpires wanting to work 
more games. 
 



At this moment we do not have that many Saturday varsity games assignment which is completely 
different than last year. As always in Oregon weather changes everything so that is subject to change. 
 
New Business: 
 
ICA’s (Independent Contractor Agreement) All MVSUA members must complete this document in order 
for us to use you as an umpire and to get paid by the association. If you did not get an ICA there is a link 
on the website so you can download it and bring it the next meeting.  
 
Derrik informed membership that we will continue to separate Varsity vs. Sub-Varsity training to benefit 
our membership.  
 
OCEP March 4th South Albany High School get signed up to get ahead of your playoff requirements. To 
sign up email Alex Johnson and any information you need is posted to the website. 
 
Members all new information regarding any changes will be posted to our website. We encourage all 
members to check the website weekly for new updates and information changes. 
 
You can check out the website here:  www.mvsuaumpires.com 
 
If any members have any issues this year regarding anything please go to the member-at-large Mike 
Wyse and he will bring your concerns to the board and we can resolve any issues.  
 
Training: 
 
Mike Wyse informed the membership of the new rules for 2017 attached below is the NFHS rules 
document going over the changes.  
 
Meeting Ended 5:30pm  
 
 

http://www.mvsuaumpires.com/

